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REPLACEMENT OF FilliPS AT THE MORILLO DRAIN PUMPirm PLANT 

The Commission met in the offices of the United States Section at 10:00 
a.m. on Ilovember 9, 1984, to consider the need to replace two of the pumps 
at the ¥1.0rillo Drain Pumping Plant, designed, constructed, operated and 
maintained under the supervision of the Connnission pursuant to Minutes 
Nos. 223 and 224 of the Commission dated November 30, 1965 and January 16, 
1967, respectively, approved by the two Governments. 

The Commission reviewed the ''Joint Report of the Principal Engineers Con­
cerning the Need to Replace Existing Pumps in the El Morillo Drain Pumping 
Plant", dated October 9, 1984, submitted by Principal Engineers Delbert D. 
McNealy and Luis Guzman del Castillo, pursuant to inst.ructions of the Com­
mission. '.Pheir report is attached and forms a part of this Hinute. 

The Commission concurred in the findings of the Principal Engineers that 
the plant would be able to function more ef.ficiently and with greater 
reliability if the two 0.5 ems pumps which ha.ve been in service for 16 
years, were replaced by two one cubic meter per second capacity pumps, 
since these pumps would provide standby capacity and thereby enable opera­
tion of' the plant at full capacity at times when one of the pumps is down 
for repairs. 

The Commissioners reviewed the costs for the replacement pumps and their 
installation submitted by the Principal Engineers, and agreed that the 
costs should be divlded equally by the two governments in accordance with 
Minutes Nos. and 224. 

The Connnission then reviewed. the recommendations of the Principal Engineers 
to effect the equal division of costs to take into account the funds paid 
by the United States to Mexico to cover such replacement costs, the costs 
to be paid by the United States for the purchase of the pumps, the costs to 
be paid by Mexico for the installation of the pumps, and the credi.t to 
N:exico for its payment of the U.S. share of' the annual costs of operation 
and maintenance of the Morillo drain project in the years 1982 and 1983. 
The Commission concurred in the recommendation with the understanding that 
the final liquidation of costs be based upon actual costs incurred. for the 
purchase and installation of the ~· 

The Commission then adopted the following resolution: 

1. The aforementioned Joint Report, which forms part of this Minute, 
is approved. 
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2. The replacement of the two 0.5 ems capacity pumps with two one-ems 
capacity pumps, as recommended. in the Joint Report is approved, and 
sh01.1ld be undertaken under the supervision of the Coll1'!liss ior as soon 
as practical. 

3. 'l'he equal division of costs as recommended in the Joint Report is 
approved, with t,he final liquida:Lion of costs to be based upon actual 
costs incu:cred for the purchase and inst,allat:i.on of' the prunps. 
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